West Warren-Warren Water Improvement District
1561 S. 7500 W.
Ogden, UT 84404
801-259-7614
westwarrentwtr@gmail.com

October 5, 2023
To Whom it May Concern:

RE: WATER AVAILABILITY LETTER FOR Pat Burns, Long Horn Development (Previously Known as Vaquero
Village Phase 2)

This proposed development is located approximately 7100 W and slightly North of 900 S. The West
Warren-Warren Water Improvement District (hereafter the District) does have culinary water available
for this proposed development.

This letter only states that the above-mentioned project is in the boundaries of the District and water
may be made available if the conditions previously discussed with Pat Burns are met. The previous
conditions include, but are not limited to, the following issues, all secondary water issues must be
resolved affecting both this proposed development as well as the first phase of the Vaquero Village
development and a secondary water pond must be built to the specifications of the District with the
ability to provide a pressurized secondary water system to both phase one and phase two of the
development phases.

This letter is the first of two letters that will be issued for this development. When the previously stated
issues and any other necessary additional conditions are met, the District will issue the Will-Serve Letter.

Should you have clerical questions or comments, please contact the district clerk. Please direct
questions regarding water systems, materials, etc., to (801-791-7368) Randy Giordano, Chairman of the
WWWID Board. This letter expires 1 year from the day it is issued.

Sincerely,
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Mellsia Murray, Clerk
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Randy |or o, Chairman

Pat B%s, Lync Construction



